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From: Margaret Ryan [mayan@iprimus.com.au] 
Sent: Friday, 24 June 2011 11:24 PM 
To: 2011 Electoral Distribution 
Subject: boundary changes for elections 

To Whom It May Concern,
 Firstly I am no genius in relation to electrol stuff, I am 

writing as a person who often deals with our local politician of the day as do friends of 
mine.
  Now we all live in Ballajura, I live in the part that is touted to stay in the West Swan 
area and my friends live in the area that you want to put into the new area referred to 
as Mirrabooka.
 This is totally ludicrous , we have a very poor bus service when you consider how 
close we are to Perth relatively speaking and when we want the issue raised in 
parliament about this we can both go to the same politician of the day and get them to 
either talk to their party (if they happen to be the ones in govt) about the situation or if 
they are in opposition then it gives them something to challenge the govt on because it 
is a strong issue here( and there are lots of other issues that are best served by being 
able to deal with the one politician, one party and get a strong voice heard).
 Now if you split off the bit of Ballajura you are talking about doing then if the 

situation arises (as it could very well do) that my friends bit of Ballajura ends up with 
a member of parliament who belongs to the govt of the day and my bit of Ballajura has 
as its member a person from the opposition, we are not going to be able to get a fair 
hearing of our issues. 
Ballajura has ALWAYS been in the one electoral area and it SHOULD STAY THAT WAY 
and I URGE YOU to KEEP BALLAJURA fully in the seat of West Swan. 
Thank you 
Mrs Margaret Anne Ryan 
24/6/2011 
41 Badgingarra Gardens 
Ballajura WA 6066 
ph92492396/0418918425 
email-: mayan@iprimus.com.au 
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